Steinhorst, Genesis

From: Dailey, Mike

Sent: Wednesday, October 16, 2013 1:55 PM

To: 'rita@madisonfestivals.com'

Cc: Crawley, Katie; 'Jim Bennett'; 'Mary Fix'; Steinhorst, Genesis

Subject: 2013 Post Fireworks Report

Hi Rita,

At the COE meeting Monday evening, the committee discussed the relevance of obtaining more detailed information from this year's event – they had previously asked you for the total poundage and composition of the fireworks used at Warner this year – information that was not included in the report that was made for Council following the event.

It was decided that it was no longer relevant to push for this information and the COE members are withdrawing the request.

You should be aware that the COE or others in the City may well want this information in the future from any / all permitted fireworks displays, so you might want to approach your fireworks vendors accordingly going forward. There will be more discussion on this at the next meeting, as a possible permit requirement.

Feel free to contact me with any questions. Thanks.

Mike Dailey Deputy City Engineer 266-4058